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Susie Park is a fourth-year student at TTUHSCôs School of Pharmacy on the Abilene 
campus. Sheôs involved with multiple professional organizations, including Pediatric 
Pharmacy Association (PPA), the Foundation of International Relief of Children 
(FIMRC), Presidentôs Select, and Phi Lambda Sigma. Her most recent medical relief 
trip was to Namwianga, Zambia to help with rural pop-up clinics.  
 
There are certain ethical obligations we have as healthcare professionals when we 
choose to travel globally and care for the medically underserved in other countries. 
The goal of this presentation is to discuss a few aspects to consider when practicing 
abroad on medical relief trips. 

https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/2793639559

